
 
Pleasantdale School District 107 

 
 

RESOLUTION 
 
 

 To authorize the administration to continue free transportation for the 

school year 2018-2019 for the identified population approved at the August 20, 

1980 Board meeting as part of a Serious Safety Hazard Finding application 

submitted to the Illinois Department of Transportation. The Board certifies that 

the Type I conditions identified for both Pleasantdale Middle School (North) and 

Pleasantdale Elementary (South) School remain unchanged and continue to 

constitute serious safety hazards for the 2018-2019 school year.  

            

 

         ________________________ 

Mark Mirabile 

President, Board of Education 
School District #107 
Cook County, Illinois 

 
ATTEST: 

 
 
 

_____________________ 
 

Board Member 
Board of Education 
School District #107 

Cook County, Illinois 
 
Dated: June 19, 2019 

 


